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School Musical – please bring €5 in coins or cash to support the raffle 

 

Bicycles for the School 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

With Spring now upon us and more normal school life returning, we are 

making plans to welcome the school community back to events on site  

as much as possible. One idea in early planning stage is a Summer Garden 

Party which we would hope to host at the end of this school year.  We will 

keep you posted on any updates. 

 

As always you can contact the PTA with any queries, suggestions or offers 

of help on  pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

 

Olivia McGowan, Chairperson 

 

The date is confirmed for the quiz night which will take place on Friday 6th May at the Talbot Hotel Stillorgan  

https://www.talbothotelstillorgan.com  Tickets will be €10 per person with tables of five.  Please come along and 

support as it’s a fun night for students, staff and parents. The PTA are sponsoring some great prizes for each round.  

 

Annual School Quiz Night 

 

Excitement is building around the school for the musical ‘The Little Mermaid’ next week which will now run for three 

nights from 14th - 16th March.  The PTA will run a raffle on the night for some fabulous hampers, so please support 

the event by bringing along some coins/cash for raffle tickets. All funds from this raffle will be donated to the Irish Red 

Cross to fund the International Red Cross humanitarian response in Ukraine and neighbouring countries. 

Dun Laoghaire Foróige Youth Club Opening 

Foróige Clubs are a safe, enjoyable place for young people to hang out, meet new friends, get involved in activities 

and have a voice. A new club is opening in Dun Laoghaire for both junior (12-14) and standard (which caters for 15- 

18 year olds).  If interested, please contact Cathy Martin at 086 835 8881 or email dlrforoige@gmail.com    

 

The Saffron Science competition is held annually amongst Irish secondary schools.  Students are asked to create a 

3-minute video with their ideas on how to encourage regular cycling or walking to school with the prize being a 

bicycle for every student in their class. If your daughter is interested, contact Ms Duffy with entries closing on 16th 

March 2022.    
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